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7 November 2017

Mr Chris Farrington

Senior Development Manager
DOMA Holdings (NSW) Pty Ltd
4/3 Sydney Avenue

BARTON ACT 2600

Dear Chiris,

Consent for changes to Development Application (SSD8019) - 21 Honeysuckle Drive
In response to your letter received 6 November 2017, Hunter Development Corporation
(HDC) provides its consent for the proposed changes to Development Application

(SSD8019).

The consent is pursuant clauses 44.3(k) & () of the Sales Contract between our
organisations, dated 13 September 2016.

It is based on the following document which updates elements of the Purchasers Proposal
and responds to changes requested by the Department of Planning and Environment
(DPE):

e ‘Design Analysis — Private Open Space V7’, received by email 6 November 2017

Please also note the Development Application must not be varied further without HDC’s
consent pursuant to clause 44.3(k) & (1).

We look forward to the timely progress of this development and ask that you continue to
liaise with Jeremy Amann at the details below.

Yours sincerely

o

Michael Cassel
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Email: jeremy.amann@hdc.nsw.gov.au
Telephone: 4904 2772
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